
 

 
 

 
 
 

March 6, 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
The fifth grade committee has been working hard to provide many new and exciting experiences 
for the 2024 fifth grade class.  Currently, we have reached the half way point in the year and 
are planning our fifth grade activities leading up to their moving up ceremony and final 
performance. We wanted to provide you with a list of important dates for the 5th grade class. 

 
Important dates to remember: 

• Tuesday May 28, 2024 – Field Day for grades 3-5 
• Thursday May 30, 2024 – 5th Grade Picnic 
• Wednesday June 5, 2024 – 5th Grade Senior Trip (more info coming soon) 
• Thursday June 20, 2024 – 5th Grade Grand Finale Show – Matilda Jr. 
• Friday June 21, 2024 – 5th Grade Moving up Ceremony – 9AM 
• Friday June 21, 2024 – 5th Grade Celebration Party – 3pm-6pm 

 
We are looking forward to an amazing end of the school year.  The students have been working 
so hard and deserve it.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Nordstrom 
Mrs. Kyriakopoulous 
Mrs. Filippidis 
Mrs. Wilson 


